
 
 

Dear friends and partners in ministry, 
From our hearts to yours, we wish you a worshipful, Christ-centered Christmas as we exalt 
Immanuel, our God who “became flesh and dwelt among us, …full of grace and truth.” (Jn 1:14) 
 
We are so deeply thankful to our glorious God for His amazing Word, for the grace to know 
and abide in Him, and for the calling to serve Him. AND we are so thankful for you and your 
faithful partnership with us in our Lord’s work. 
 

   
 

 
 

With our love and prayers, Eric, Holly, Adam, Andrew, and Alyssa 

For an update on my recent 
“double header” training in 
Uganda, CLICK HERE. 
 

For an update on 
each member of our 
family, CLICK HERE. 

To make a final, year-end 
contribution for training 
global pastors, CLICK HERE. 

Please keep these ministry plans in your prayers: 
January 3-15 – Lusaka, Zambia. Training pastors in three workshops! 
January 28 – February 2 – Orlando, Florida. Curriculum development with Pathways leadership. 
February 12-24 (tentative) – Muheza, Tanzania. Training pastors in workshops 1-2. 

 

Merry Christmas from the Belz family 

   Andrew Alyssa  Eric    Holly  Adam 
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